
 

TO:   City Council  

FROM:              Lisa Nocerini, City Manager 

SUBJECT:        Request for Budget Amendment-Taft Law Services  

Taft Law has provided me with a breakdown of costs for their ongoing work related to 

200 Blue Star Highway.  I am requesting an increase of $28,693.50 for their services. 

This amount is necessary to cover additional legal services provided in connection with 

this matter. 

I recommend that these funds be allocated from budget line 243-000.000-802.243. 

 

Sample Motion: Approve a budget amendment to the fiscal year 2024-2025 under the 

Brownfield fund (243-000.000-802.243) in the amount of $28,693.50 for ongoing legal 

services provided by Taft Law in connection with 200 Blue Star Highway property. 

MEMORANDUM  
REGULAR CITY COUNCIL 
MEETING  
March 3rd, 2025, at 6:00 p.m.   


